
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 100% 

Sycamores – 95.69% 

Poplars – 92.08% 

Maples – 94.32% 

Elms – 94.85% 

Hawthorns – 99.61% 

Chestnuts – 95.59% 

A big well done to Saplings class 

this week who have got 100% on 

their first week of the term.  

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – I’m sure you know by now – our week has been ruled 

by 10 little eggs as we watched them hatch into the cutest, fluffiest 

chicks that we have loved watching and holding!  

Saplings – Saplings have really enjoyed meeting our new chicks this 

week! We have also really enjoyed taking part in PE activities 

throughout the week.  

Sycamores – This week we have started basic division and practised 

securing our punctuation in our writing. We have also enjoyed the 

arrival of the new chicks.  

Poplars – Poplars have had a great first week back, looking at 

position and direction in Maths. We’ve been given instructions on 

how to move forwards, backwards, left and right.  

Maples – Maples have had a great first week back. We have 

enjoyed PE with our coaches for Tennis and Cricket.  

Elms – Elms have been looking at our differences and how 

discrimination and prejudice affects people.  

Hawthorns – Hawthorns have really enjoyed starting a range of 

new tropics including Energy in Geography, Animals and Humans in 

Science and rounders in PE!  

Chestnuts – Year 6 have been revising hard for their SATs this 

week.  

 

 

Welcome back to everyone! What a fantastic first week back. We’ve had 

some new members of Seedlings class this week; all the children have 

done a fantastic job of taking care of the 10 chicks that hatched on 

Wednesday. They all have names now and even one of mine was chosen 

(sorry, Nugget!). Parents/carers consultations were fantastic. It was lovely 

to speak to so many parents and hear so many fantastic things about our 

school, the staff very much appreciate all of your kind words about their 

hard work. It was also brilliant to have you all in school again and not do 

them over the phone. Have a lovely weekend. Mr Moran. 

 

Special mentions this week go to Will W, Harley B and Joel W for football, Marcus for dancing, Grace D for finding the most 

eggs in the Easter egg hunt, Lillani for level 2 ice skating and Ewan for swimming.  Well done everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


